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AL SINT]

12th April 1979

Thank you very much indeed for your$
kind letter about Airey. He was one

of freedom's staunchest warriors who
was so much looking forward to working
in Northern Ireland. His loss has been
a terrible blow to us all, particularly
at such a erucial time. But Airey

was a battler and I know he would now
have wanted us to be even more
determined to achieve a famous victory
after this awful tragedy.

With best wishes.

Dr Garret Pitzgerald
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